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7" Executed a building permit for Nick Harrington, map 5, lot 3-A, along state
route #113, a 9 acre plot located on Sanborn Pond. Harrington determined that
the existing shed was beyond repair and intends to construct a small and new
structure with a 100 foot setback from water. The first phase will be an initial
16’ x 20’ space to quickly establish a living space of about 320 sq. ft. However,
within the 2 year time line of permit completion, more additions shall be
constructed to bring the space to at least the 600 sq. ft. requirement.

9"  Ppatco LLC requested an inspection of the expanded additions to the
storage structures and grounds soon to be opened for business. These
manufactured metal sheds on two slabs are fully erected with gravel driveway
access graded in place. A chain link fence has been erected totally around the
perimeter of the storage shed area following about a 3 foot inset of the
property line. A rolling gate shall be installed. Lighting along the fronts of these
sheds are directed towards the ground. A sign is fastened to the fencing at the
road front and is of acceptable size. Security cameras are yet to be installed.
Plans are to plant grass and shrubs in non-surfaced areas. A “buffer” of trees is
planned at the fence next to #17 School Street that will enhance the area.
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